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SYLMAR, Calif. (May 11, 2018) – In 2017, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team took 
multiple steps to enhance our landfill gas collection and control system. Along with 
adding or replacing more than 150 gas wells and installing more than 250 pumps in 
gas wells to improve gas well performance, the Landfill team also installed 21 acres of 
closure turf, an impermeable synthetic liner overlain by artificial turf, to complement 
other landfill gas system improvements.

In 2018, we are planning to install a second phase of closure turf over four additional 
acres of the Landfill. Our team expects to complete the design phase of the closure 
turf project this month and begin construction in June. Once fully installed, the closure 
turf will serve as additional support for our landfill gas system, as we work to further 
optimize and enhance the system this year. We will keep you updated on our progress.

If you have questions, be sure to contact us at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com 
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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